LAFCO MEMORANDUM

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION
105 East Anapamu Street ¢ Santa Barbara CA 93101 ¢ (805) 568-3391 ¢ Fax (805) 568-2249

October 2, 2014

TO: Each Member of the Commission

FROM: Paul Hood YW
Executive Officer

SUBJECT: Report on the 2016 CALAFCO Annual Conference

This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary

I am pleased to announce that the 2016 CALAFCO Annual Conference will be held at the Fess
Parker Doubletree Hotel in Santa Barbara on October 26-28, 2016. The room rate will be $165
/night for the first 100 rooms and $175 /night for approximately 150 additional rooms. The
contract with hotel will likely be finalized at the next CALAFCO Board of Directors’ meeting to
be held next month at the 2014 CALAFCO Annual Conference in Ontario.

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.
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